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A young girl requests the help of a vampire hunter to kill the vampire who has bitten her, and thus
prevent her from becoming a vampire herself. It is the distant future, Supernatural creatures are
controlling the small civilizations left on Earth. A beautiful young woman, Doris, has been bitten by
Count Magnus Lee for trespassing in his domain while hunting for demons threatening her home.
Fearing that her life will be controlled by the Count, Doris hires and offers herself to a man known
only as "D", a vampire hunter with a dark past, to hunt down and destroy the Count, end his thirst,
and save Doris from a life of eternal damnation. This is a great anime simply because it brought new
elements to anime. A vampiel (half vampire half human, kinda like Blade, only ten times better)
rejects his vampirism to hunt the bloodsuckers. When he comes to a small village a girl tries to steal
his sword, but he just does his little magic trick and continues riding. He then finds out about the
vampire that bit her and decides to help her. Count Lee is old and powerful, but D is the only son of
Dracula, the first vampire. We never find out if D killed his father, but it's a good bet he did.
Personally I think this film spawned the Blade character found in marvel comic books. Only D is much
better. The anime isn't top rate by any means compared to what we have now, but during it's time it
was fantastic. It's a must see for any Anime fan. This movie was the first anime I had ever seen. It
was an early Saturday morning when this came on the television, and I got up to turn it off. But the
unique eerie feel of the movie caught my interest, so I decided to watch it.

The animation quality wasn't great, but what do you expect in 1985? I loved the mood of this film:
overall gothic and creepy. And some of the music just brought out the scenes even more wickedly
and vividly. Most memorable is when D is storming the castle of Lee with great speed and
determination.

There are some very complex characters in this movie, although more childish folk might suggest
that it was a "Castlevania Ripoff" or that D is an "Alucard wannabe." Well, this movie was being
conceived long before Castlevania was made, so we can rule that out.

The classic anime style of VHD is astounding, as is the intense gore and surreal landscapes. D is not
the typical "loner". He is much more complex. Being a vampire and human hybrid, he can choose to
live as a human or a vampire. This brings about great conflicts within D, and the fact that his father
was Count Dracula himself probably doesn't make him feel any better. Also there is a strange being
attached to D's left hand that offers advice and can restore D when he is down.

The strange and grotesque monsters in the film add to the dark, gothic mood. I'd say this movie was
one of the better, deeper anime flicks I have seen. If it the animation quality of, say, Ghost in the
Shell, I believe it would have been more popular. Hopefully the remake/sequel will live up to today's
technology and animation standards set by such anime as Ghost in the Shell and Macross Plus.

The Vampire Hunter D Videogame(which is due for US release soon)will have mixed opinions, as
some might say it is a blend of Resident Evil and Castlevania. For this reason I don't think it will be
received well in the U.S., but that's just the way things are.

All that aside, Vampire Hunter D gets two thumbs up in my book. 646f9e108c 
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